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PC01 06.03.2024 LT provided update via monthly HT 

report 

LT 06.11.2024 Further to the HT monthly 

report, LT shared a presentation on 

'Attachement-Informed, Trauma 

Sensitive' with the Parent Council 

PC13 06.03.2024 PC Social Media - the group updated 

LT on the new PC logo and advised 

they are in the process of setting up a 

new Instagram page, this along with X 

(Twitter) they hope to further share 

and promote to enable parent/carer 

news/updates. All paperwork will carry 

the logo along with the school/nursery 

logo

PF 05.03.2025 PF to update and share in conjunction with IT support from Mrs Dickson 

01.05.2024 PF met with Mrs Dickson who provided social media support, some 

password issues meant another meeting to take place to progress

05.06.2024 PF to meet with Mrs Dickson in new school term to progress.                                                                      

02.10.2024  This has not progressed as PF has been unable to meet up with 

Mrs Dickson due to her class commitments.  PF will try to look into linking the 

facebook and twitter with a PC instagram page.                                                        

06.11.2024  Due to other commiments from PF and Mrs Dickson they have 

been unable to arrange a time to meet.  This will be difficult in the lead up to 

Christmas so will look at it again in the new year.        k

08.01.2.25  PF will speak to Mrs Dickson as soon as possible to try to solve the 

issue.

05.02.2025 Unfortunatley Mrs Dickson has now moved post out of school. PF to 

contact Miss Thompson to see if she can assist

PC14 06.03.2024 School Lottery Proposal - PC advised 

of School Lottery proposal that other 

local schools patriciate in. The 

information pack was shared with HT 

and PC will also share the details in 

their update in the a forthcoming HT 

newsletter with a doodle poll for 

feedback

PC/PF Spring 2025 PF to include in HT monthly newsletter and google poll to be set up

01.05.2024 It was agreed to progress this item in the next school term and to 

allow for PC social media to be set up in order to promote

05.06.2024 This item to be carried forward for progression in new term

04.09.2024 The PC will explore this in the coming months to   begin as soon as 

possible. 

02.10.2024  After discussion it has been agreed that we will leave revisit this in 

Spring, we are aware of the rising costs at this time of year. 08.01.2025  PF 

mentioned that she is aware of a new lottery from Parent Kind that is being 

launched soon. PF will receive more information on this and will discuss with NE.  

We are keen to engage parents more to ensure it would benefit all and lotter 

would provide this.

05.02.2025 This item to be further discussed within the PC at a forthcoming 

informal meeting 

https://mcusercontent.com/b9c117346e8

204e58a48bb6f1/files/0c88861a-29c8-525c-

b83c-2033ceaffaae/YSL_Leaflet_2021.pdf

PC18 06.03.2024 PC advised it is keen to pursue 

financial support through Tesco tokens 

and also potentially look into 

registering as a charity

PC 08.01.2025 Parent Council to contact Tesco and obtain paperwork to complete for charity 

registration

01.05.2024 NE made contact with Tesco Burnside and Tesco Dalmarnock. Both 

have differing process however, a letter is requied to be submitted with a 

structured request of the requirement for financial support to which there are 3 

tiers, if chosen all of the tiers would need to be suitable for the request to allow 

Tesco to promote this should the request be chosen. The token promotion if 

chosen means you are visible in up to 10 stores. PC to seek further clarity on 

the application process and report back at next meeting

05.06.2024 PF/NE contacted both Tesco Burnside and Dalmarnock. 3 options 

available with above tokens being the most challenging application to progress. 

HT issued letter verifying PF/NE positions which will be handed in with a request 

to be put forward for both bucket collecting and donation via book library loan. It 

was agreed in terms of bucket collecting this would be best for after the summer 

break if feasible.

04.09.2024  PF received cheque from Tesco for book lending library which was 

a total of £320.  'Shake a bucket' is scheduled for 07.09 at Tesco.  

LR/PF/NE/NMcF/BL/ML/JH will attend.  Bucket collecting scheduled at Morrisons 

before christmas.  PF/NE to complete form for charity registration.                                                                          

02.10.2024  PF/NE still to complete charity registration.  

06.11.2024  PF suggested contacting Morrisons for a bucket collection near 

Easter.  Regarding Charity application, it was discussed we may need to move 

quicker for registration as some banks are starting to make charges to some 

accounts (but not charity)                                 

08.01.2025  NF will contact Morrisons once again for a possible date close to 

Easter for a bucket collection.  Once we have a date a schedule for cover will 

be arranged.   The charity application has been postoned due to illness.  We 

are still very keen on carrying this out and will hope to be completed very soon.

05.02.2025 NE advised Morrisons have confirmed the date of 29.03.2025. PF 

to update PC social accounts nearer the time
PC19 01.05.2024 Parent Pay - discussion took place 

around utilising Parent Pay to allow 

Parents to pay online for PC events 

LR 05.03.2025 LT advised that Mrs McColgan is able to extract reports which would demostrate 

payment for events. PC to consider this option in the new school term 

05.06.2024 Further discussion took place around the use of Parent Pay and it 

was agreed to trial this in a PC event in the new term

04.09.2024  PF advised there are other online payment options available which 

other school uses.  It was agreed more information would be needed before a 

decision was made on how to progress.     

02.10.2024  Discussion took place about the possible use of a card machine 

such as 'sumup' as a way for receiving payments from parents during 

fundraisers, this requires further discussion.                   

06.11.2024  Discussion took place about the pros and cons of having our own 

card reader.  LR will research the various readers noting costs etc and relay 

this back to PC for a decision.                                             

08.01.2025  LR discussed her findings on contactless payment machines.  It 

was noted that they all had transaction charges of roughly 1.75% and PC 

agreed it would not be worth our while.  PC will meet with Mrs McColgan to the 

possible use of Parent Pay, pros and cons.  PF will contact Parent Kind if they 

have any information on contactless payments.

05.02.2025 PF had some discussion with Mrs McColgan regarding the 

parental/carer uptake on this and further to this the PC suggested trial usuage 

potentially in March for the school and thereafter the PC may utilise for the end 

of term disco. Further discussion to be had at the forthcoming informal meeting

https://www.sumup.com/en-

gb/payment-solutions-made-

simple/?utm_source=google&utm_mediu

m=cpc&utm_campaign=6476940146&utm_

content=6476940146_98915341429_664841

383354&utm_term=sum%20up%20card%2

0payment&gad_source=1&gclid=EAIaIQob

ChMI_JSPp9LwiAMVI5KDBx1j1hmaEAAYA

SAAEgIIB_D_BwE

PC28 04.09.2024 School Uniform Suppliers - PC raised 

concerns of interactions with the 

current uniform supplier whilst 

purchasing items for return to school

PC 05.03.2025 LR queried change of school uniform supplier due to cost and late delivery.  LT 

stated there would need to be a consultation with parents if any change was to 

be initiated.  Discussion to take place at next meeting.                                  

02.10.2024  This will remain open and discussed further in the new year.  

08.01.2025  PC discussed that it before we have a parent consulation on 

Uniform we will hold a discussion with Peter from LogoXpress to air our 

concerns, which will be collated prior to meeting.

05.02.2025 PF to progress discussion with Peter from LogoXpress

PC31 02.10.2024 Mother's Day Breakfast concept - PC 

suggested the idea of a Mother's day 

breakfast after Family Mass on a 

Sunday.

JH 05.03.2025 PF reiterated an idea by JC - when the children used to serve breakfast to 

parents and parishioners.  We all agreed this would be a good idea to try to tie 

into Mother's Day celebration after Sunday Family Mass.  It was agreed we 

should pencil it in for 02.03.2025 as this was the mass closed to the day.                                                                                                

06.11.2024  We are very keen on carrying out this event,LD has said it was well 

attended previously.  We will discuss furtherin the NY the options available 

regarding food etc.                                                            

08.01.2025  PC agreed that the Mothers Day breakfast will go ahead on 

23.03.2025 after 10am mass.  PF will contact Linda to arrange the hall let.  PC 

will hold an impromtu meeting to finalise all the details.

05.02.2025 PF advised Linda returns from holiday at the end of this week and 

will be in contact regarding PC request for availability of church hall. The group 

agreed to progress this event and will discuss further at the forthcoming 

informal catch up 

PC33 02.10.2024 Corporate Card - suggestion of a 

corporate debit card beiing issued 

inconjuncton with the PC bank

JH 05.03.2025 JH reported that he has had some communication with the bank regarding a 

change over to Nationwide.  He said it should be possible to recieve a debit 

card and he would look into it and revert back.                                                  

06.11.2024  JH has not had the opportunity to contact the bank regarding a 

card so this will be carried on to the next meeting.                   

08.01.2025 JH still has been unable to contact the bank during the christmas 

break but it was still agreed that it was worthwhile and a massive benefit to the 

PC.

05.02.2025 JH updated to the group to advise possible to obtain corporate 

debit card thorugh the PC bank account, the group agreed 1 max 2 would be 

required. JH will confirm no charges would arise from this and progress next 

steps

PC 37 06.11.2024 Athletics and Netball Kits PC 05.03.2025 It was brought to attention at a recent sporting event that the school may be 

short of some netball or athletic kits. LT will speak to the appropriate staff to see 

what is required and if the PC are able to help with this purchase.                                                                                      

08.01.2025  Mrs Thiems has not yet got back to the PC regarding what is 

required to be bought for each of the teams.  Once this has been 

communicated we will look into supplying these teams with their kits.

05.02.2025 LT advised Mrs McColgan progressing with costings and related 

sizings, initial returns suggested differing sizes would need to be acquired to 

meet the needs of the school.

PC 38 08.01.2025 Cameras for the nursery PC 05.03.2025 The nursery have mentioned that they would like some more cameras to take 

photos for evidence.  PC has asked LT if she could ask the nursery to complete 

a wishlist and return it to the PC for purchase.

05.02.2025 PF/NE and JH in posession of nursery request list and clarified the 

ask within the list. JH will progress with purchase.

PC 39 08.01.2025 Lets for PC meetings PF/NE/LT 04.06.2025 PF and NE will meet with LT to arrange the dates for the lets for the PC 

meetings for the forthcoming school year.

05.03.2025 LT suggested that mid-end May this meeting should take place to 

allow her to submit our requests within the timescales. PF and NE to confirm a 

date to meet

PC 40 08.01.2025 Sacramental Parties PC 05.03.2025 It was discussed about providing the classes that are having the Sacraments 

with a party.  It was agreed that we will provide the classes with cake and snacks 

for parties (13th March and 14th May).  Sacrament party for the Primary 7 will 

start next year.

05.02.2025 Discussion took place around numbers for each group of children 

and best place to purchase, NMcF to check a local bakery and PF local 

supermarket, if not, COSCO will be the fallback with the first order to be placed 

ASAP
PC 41 05.02.2025 Asda Cashpot for Schools PC The Parent Council advised of the final figure for the recent Asda Cashpot for 

Schools initiative of £238.31 and wished to thank the school community most 

sincerely for this. They have received notification that the funds will be received 

by the end of March
PC 42 05.02.2025 Formal thanks to departing Teachers PC The Parent Council wished to fomally thank both Miss McEnaney and Mrs 

Dickson for their time and support in school and particularly to Mrs Dickson for 

her IT support to the PC. We wish the both well in their new schools and roles

PC 43 05.02.2025 School uniform upcycling accessibility ALL 05.03.2025 Discussion took place around the accessibility for parents/carers of uniform of 

uniform being handed into school. HT advised that she will have this available 

on Parent Reporting evenings and also as the weather improves could be 

placed on hanging rails at the end of the school day for people to access 

readily. Further to this was the suggestion of party clothes being handed in that 

could be offered and available to anyone should they need it.

Target completion date unattainable, further explanation provided

St Bride's School & Nursery Parent Council - Rolling Action and Decision Log 

A rolling action log is maintained of all actions arising or pending from each of the previous meetings.

The status of Actions are categorised as follows:

Task complete - to be removed from listing

No identified risk, on target for completion date

Target completion date extended to allow flexibility

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmcusercontent.com%2Fb9c117346e8204e58a48bb6f1%2Ffiles%2F0c88861a-29c8-525c-b83c-2033ceaffaae%2FYSL_Leaflet_2021.pdf&data=05%7C02%7Cpaula.frederick%40firescotland.gov.uk%7C646b701c77144fd1e26d08dc3f438933%7C791d5ea724c942709ed3bfde1f8a6624%7C0%7C0%7C638454806769030793%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=BvApkJWZDBURWYyLKEe%2Bwa63w%2FLcl8rgNekKrdodZng%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmcusercontent.com%2Fb9c117346e8204e58a48bb6f1%2Ffiles%2F0c88861a-29c8-525c-b83c-2033ceaffaae%2FYSL_Leaflet_2021.pdf&data=05%7C02%7Cpaula.frederick%40firescotland.gov.uk%7C646b701c77144fd1e26d08dc3f438933%7C791d5ea724c942709ed3bfde1f8a6624%7C0%7C0%7C638454806769030793%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=BvApkJWZDBURWYyLKEe%2Bwa63w%2FLcl8rgNekKrdodZng%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmcusercontent.com%2Fb9c117346e8204e58a48bb6f1%2Ffiles%2F0c88861a-29c8-525c-b83c-2033ceaffaae%2FYSL_Leaflet_2021.pdf&data=05%7C02%7Cpaula.frederick%40firescotland.gov.uk%7C646b701c77144fd1e26d08dc3f438933%7C791d5ea724c942709ed3bfde1f8a6624%7C0%7C0%7C638454806769030793%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=BvApkJWZDBURWYyLKEe%2Bwa63w%2FLcl8rgNekKrdodZng%3D&reserved=0
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